
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: De-Annexation Request of Parcel# 13014D A002Z – Department of Planning & 
Community Development 

Submitted By: LaShawn Gardiner 

Date Submitted: September 6, 2022 

Work Session Date: October 3, 2022 

Council Meeting Date: October 3, 2022 

Background/History: 

The applicant is requesting to de-annex parcel# 13014D A002Z, currently located in the City of Forest Park on 
Conley Road, to combine the subject property with an adjacent parcel owned by the applicant that is currently in 
unincorporated Clayton County. The subject property is currently undeveloped and is 0.96 acres. 

 

Cost: $  Budgeted for:  Yes  No 

Financial Impact: 

No financial impact 

Action Requested from Council: 

Council policy decision. 

 


